
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

McDONALD SQUARE ACCESSIBILTY STUDY 

 
 

A Public Information Meeting will be held by the  
Town of Dedham 

regarding the McDonald Square Accessibility Study. 
 

 
DATE:  Wednesday, February 15, 2017  
 
TIME:  7:00PM 
 
PLACE: Endicott Estate, 656 East Street, Dedham, MA 

 
 
 

PURPOSE: The Traffic Consultants will present recommendations on the 
proposed McDonald Square Accessibility Study specific to pedestrian access and 
related improvements. This is an opportunity to become fully acquainted with the 
proposed improvements.  Questions and comments are welcome and we look 
forward to your participation. 
 

 
For additional information regarding this meeting please contact: 
Justin Curewitz, PE, PTOE, Senior Engineer, BETA Group, Inc. at JCurewitz@beta-inc.com 
Jason Mammone, PE, Director of Engineering, Town of Dedham at jmammone@dedham-
ma.gov 
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